Dear Alumni/ae,

We began the Alumni/ae re-union gathering last year. We had decided that every year, we would have this re-union gathering on the Saturday before Christmas. Therefore, this year we will be having it on December 19, 2020. You could find the details of the gathering in the flier. I warmly welcome all the Alumni/ae to your Alma Mater (St. Xavier's School, Burdwan) who are in Burdwan for this re-union. This would be a nice time to catch up with all that has happened since we met last. We will follow all the COVID-19 protocols strictly. Kindly do register before December 15, 2020.

A special request to 1995 batch: As it is 25 years since you left the school, we would like to honor you. Please do come and be part of our joy.

I also request the Alumni/ae parents whose children are studying now in St. Xavier's School, Burdwan to register for the re-union gathering and pass on the legacy of your/our School to your children.

Yours Sincerely,

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph S, S.J. Principal

